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Petrokemija d.d. to start overhaul 

 

Regular annual overhaul of production facilities in Petrokemija d.d. starts tomorrow, June 

29, with the shutdown of the Urea and Ammonia Plants. The operation of all other plants 

will be stopped at the beginning of July. The re-start of the Ammonia Plant is scheduled for 

the beginning of August. 
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